
 

 

At the beginning of the closure of schools I sent information to support you in all your subjects. 

For maths there were two weeks on telling the time, with lots of links and suggestions on how to 
help you learn.  This included making a paper plate clock. 

I am very pleased to see that Charlotte has gone to great efforts in her clock-making using her love 
of Harry Potter.   I can see she has put the numbers on for the hours and also put the five minute 
intervals to assist her in 5minute increments on past  and to  the hour. 

 

WHAT A 
STAR!! TIME FOR MY 

AFTERNOON 
CUPPA!! 


